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Hi Patrick,

Here is a copy of our confirmed Idaho Workers' Compensation policy renewal. We are an
Idaho company in Moscow, Idaho with Idaho employees. We are a boarder town and do work
in Pullman Washington which is 8 miles away.

Thank you,

Natalie Jeschke
Office Assistant
Licensed, Bonded and Insured 
Me & My Truck
P.O. Box 9335
Moscow, Idaho 83843
(208) 882-5641
meandmytruck1@gmail.com

On Wed, May 27, 2020 at 9:46 AM Remfrey, Patrick (UTC) <patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov>
wrote:

Steve McClaine,

Carrier is Idaho Based. All employees receive unemployment insurance 
regulated through Idaho.    
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Do you have an ESD account in Washington and if not how do you perform labor?  Do you
perform all of it yourself or have employees?

Patrick Remfrey

Transportation Specialist 3

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

360-664-1223

patrick.remfrey@utc.wa.gov

transportation@utc.wa.gov

www.utc.wa.gov
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